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May 25, 2007 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable School Board Members 
 
FROM: Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
RE:  RFP-04-119-LR Plumbing Contractor – Maintenance Department 
  Third Generation Company 
  Requesting a 90-day RFP Extension 
 
On June 22, 2004 official action was taken to award the above-referenced RFP to 
Third Generation Plumbing Company – see attached.  This RFP is a three-year 
contract, renewable annually, based upon mutual consent of both parties.  The third 
year of the agreement will expire on June 21, 2007. 
 
At this time, we are requesting permission to extend the current agreement for 90-
days as allowable under the general terms and condition of this RFP.  This request 
is a result of the current necessity to prioritize the Purchasing Department’s 
workload to order furniture, supplies, and equipment for the new schools.    The 90-
day extension will allow enough time to solicit a new RFP.   Mr. John Rodriquez, 
President of Third Generation Plumbing Company, has agreed in writing to the 90-
day extension – see attached.   The 90-day period will end on September 21, 2007. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this matter or if I can provide further 
clarification, please contact me. 
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